
 
Quarterly Meeting  

 May 23, 2018 
 

The Basin Environmental Improvement Project Commission will conduct 

a regular quarterly meeting from 9:30 AM to 4:00 PM on May 23, 2018 at 

the Coeur d’Alene Inn, 506 Appleway Ave., Coeur d’Alene, Idaho. 

 

The meeting will include discussions on issues of public concern 

consideration of two recommendations involving BEIPC operations, a 

presentation of the CDA Fish Tissue Project Study results; updates on 

CDA Lake Management Plan Implementation, on the remodeling of the 

BEIPC web page, on Box and Basin Budgets and 2018 project work, on 

the Memorandum of Agreement between the upper basin jurisdictions and 

the BEIPC concerning flooding issues, and in the CDA Basin Restoration 

Partnership and Restoration Plan. 

 

The meeting draft agenda is posted at the BEIPC office,  

1005 W. McKinley Avenue, Kellogg, Idaho and on the BEIPC Website at 

www.basincommission.com. 

 

For more information and for individuals planning to attend the meeting 

requiring special needs, please contact Terry Harwood, BEIPC Executive 

Director at (208) 783-2528 or terry.harwood@deq.idaho.gov 

http://www.basincommission.com/
mailto:terry.harwood@deq.idaho.gov

